Parent Teacher Organization Update

Thanks to all the Lincoln Families who supported PTO over the last month with participation in the Lions Night Out Fundraiser at Cafe Zupas, and volunteering at the Warm Up with Arts & Culture event! We appreciate your continued support of the PTO!

PTO launched a new website, where you can find information about upcoming events, PTO meeting dates, volunteering opportunities, and sign up to join our email list and more! Check it out at www.LincolnPTO-Anoka.org. To stay in the loop with all the PTO happenings you can also follow us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/LincolnElementarySchoolForTheArtsPTO.

Mark your calendars for the upcoming Lions Night Out scheduled for January and February.

- Wednesday, Jan. 29th at <u>Grand Slam</u> from 4-8pm
 AND <u>Noodles & Co.</u> from 4-8pm.
- Wednesday, Feb. 5th at <u>Buffalo Wild Wings</u> from 11am-11pm.
- Wednesday, Feb. 26th at Cheap Skate from 5-7:30pm.

We can't wait to see you at these FUNdraisers!

Watch for more information to come about the Scholastic Book Fair and Staff Appreciation Conference Meals. We will be looking for Volunteers to help run the Book Fair and donations for the Conference Meals on February 18th and 20th.

PTO is looking for a new Staff Appreciation Coordinator to run Conference Meals.

- Shadow in February 2025.
- Take over the role in October 2025.
- The Event Chair will be available to support you as needed.
- Attending monthly PTO meetings is not required.
- CLICK HERE for more information.

Email us at LincolnPTO.Anoka@gmail.com if you are interested or have questions.

Upcoming Meeting:

February 13th from 6:00-7:30 pm in the conference room at Lincoln.

Childcare is NOT available in February due to limited space during conferences. Enter on South Street (door 6) or join us virtually with the meeting code: https://meet.google.com/uzr-oofz-wgt